
 
                 Newton Westpark Primary School  

Newsletter Week Ending 6th December 2019 
 
School Choir 

The school choir sang their hearts out this week.  They 
sang in the entrance at Sainsbury’s Leigh on Monday 
followed by a lovely carol service for the residents at 
Lakeview Care home on Wednesday morning and finally 
singing beautifully at the Leigh Parish Church on 
Wednesday evening.  They all sang amazingly and were 
a credit to everyone. 
A big thank you to the children, all of the KS2 staff, 
Emma Holcroft (music teacher) plus all the parents and 
staff who went along and supported. 
 
Jack and the Beanstalk Pantomime 
 
The whole school had a fantastic treat this week, LADA 
Productions visited the school and presented Jack and 
the Beanstalk Pantomime.  It was a wonderful 
performance that was enjoyed by all year groups; oh no 
it wasn't! oh yes it was!  

Non-uniform Fridays 

Todays was the last non-uniform Friday as our Christmas 
Fair has arrived! Thank you to everyone for your very 
kind donations over the last few weeks and for your 
continued support in making our Christmas Fair a huge 
Success. 

Y4 Drumming Assembly 

Year 4 will be performing in a Drumming Assembly on 
Monday 9th December at 2.30pm. Everyone is welcome 
to attend. 

 

General Election – School Closure 

Reminder to parents – Due to being used as a polling 
station, school will be closed to children on Thursday 
12th December (next week).  Pre-ordered Free School 
Meal packed lunches will be available to collect between 
11:15 and 11:45pm from the office. Thank you 

Hot chocolate Friday  

Well done to the following children for being selected to 
have ‘Hot Chocolate Friday’ with Mrs. Whiting this week.   

Year 1 – Lexi R Year 4 – Ryley L 
Year 2 – Brooke D Year 5 – Macey P 
Year 3 – Shayla I Year 6 – Charlie W 

Football – NWP vs St Peters 

Newton Westpark vs St Peters was an amazing match 
with a 13-2 score to NWP.  Harley was fantastic and 
scored 6 goals, Dylan with a hat-trick and Evan, Aston, 
Alfie and Caiden all scored 1 each. Player of the match 
was Harley. Match Report by Evan & Harley (Y6) 

Headlice  

As the end of term nears we are seeing a few more 
cases of headlice.  Can I ask that everyone checks and 
treats/combs their children’s hair. If we do not work on 
this together then we will still continue to have a 
problem with head lice. Lotions/combs etc. can be 
obtained free from the doctors or chemist. According to 
research Hedrin is the best. Thank you 

 

 

 
 

Congratulations to all of our certificate holders 
this week.  The Learners of this week are: 

Robins Jack C 
Kingfishers Sophia H 
Owls Ruby-M W 
Falcons Gracie-M H 
Eagles Morgan H 
Ospreys Kian O’R 
Year 6 Harvey Mc 

 

Dates for diary 

 

Monday 9th December Y4 Drumming Assembly 
@ 2.30pm 

Tuesday 10th December Christmas Dinner Day 
Christmas Jumper Day 

Wednesday 11th December  Toddlers Xmas Party 
9am-11am 

Thursday 12th December  SCHOOL CLOSED 
Monday 16th December KS1 Performance @ 2pm 
Tuesday 17th December KS1 Performance @ 9am 
Tuesday 17th December  KS2 Party Day 
Tuesday 17th December KS2 Carol Service @ 6pm 
Wednesday 18th December KS1 Party Day 
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